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November 2, 2023

10 S State St
, IN 46140

Firstly, and most importantly, thank you for your business! We are grateful for your trust in us and will always work 
to be an excellent technology partner to you.

those small changes we are making on your behalf. It comes because of feedback from various customers and 
involves us simplifying our annual maintenance renewal process.

We are replacing the current process with an autorenewal structure.   In short, your license and maintenance 
-year renewal terms unless the agreement is terminated in 

advance by either you or Boyce Systems.

with us.  

Per the current contract terms, you and Boyce Systems must expressly renew these maintenance agreements 

onal one-
of having an Annual Maintenance Acceptance document signed and returned yearly. 

and it describes the new auto-renewal process. 
  

maintenance renewal process, don't hesitate to contact the Finance department at Boyce Systems. 

Sincerely,

Casey Stanley
President


